Dear Supporter of Glenwood Landing School’s SCA:
Thank you for making a difference in the lives of our children!

The School Community Association (SCA) at Glenwood Landing Elementary School is holding its annual
fundraising event on May 13th, 2021, An evening under the stars. Your sponsorships and/or donations are
essential to our fundraising efforts. These efforts enrich the lives of GWL children directly. Unfortunately,
district budgets do not allow for some services and enrichments needed to prepare our children for success.

The SCA fundraising efforts bridge that gap.

The SCA is an organization of parents, guardians, faculty and staff working together to enrich the school
experience of our students. All proceeds from our fundraising directly benefit the children with enrichment
programs, support for local families in need and supplements to educational projects that would otherwise be
eliminated due to district cutbacks.

Businesses in and around our community have shown wonderful support and enthusiasm for our school. We
hope we can include you among our generous and caring benefactors. Thank you in advance for joining us to
enrich the lives of our children. As they say, it takes a village!

Sincerely,
The Glenwood Landing SCA
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Please feel free to contact us with any questions.
Maria Palmieri
mpalmieril 1 18@gmail.com

Gift certificates/goods will be picked up.
Please make all checks payable to GWL-SCA
All donations are tax deductible! — Federal Tax ID #25-1916731

*Glenwood Landing Elementary School is recognized by the US Department of Education as a
National Blue Ribbon School*



